Notice of the Warwick Boat Club Squash and Racketball Section Extraordinary General Meeting (EGM) to be held on Thursday 9th March 2023 at 7:15pm

1. The following positions were voted through by those present at the AGM held on 9th November 2022.

Secretary
Treasurer
Jagdish Bains
Jonathan Peak.
Ladies' Team Captain
Jessamy Linford.
Social Secretary
Squash League Organisers
Racketball League Organiser
Jagdish Bains
Jonathan Peak.
Jessamy Linford.
Kate Pittel
Andy Campbell
Jonathan Partridge

Competitions Organiser
 Vacant – Lloyd Lewis co-opted early 2023

- 2. Nominations are invited for the position of Squash Captain
- 3. Any nominations should be in written form, signed by a proposer and a seconder, and must have the agreement of the nominee to stand as a candidate for election. An acceptable form of nomination would be:

I/We nominate	to serve as Squash Captain on the WBC
Proposed by:	
Seconded by:	
Date:	

- 4. Nominations must be submitted at least 15 days before the EGM (ie a deadline of 22nd February 2023) to a member of the committee or into the admin office at the club
- 5. Nominees may include a personal statement which will be posted. The personal statement needs to be submitted by the same deadline of 22nd February 2023
- 6. Nominees will be announced 10 days prior to the EGM -27^{th} February 2023. The announcement will be posted on the club noticeboard, the squash building noticeboard and via email. Copies of any personal statement will be included
- 7. In the event of only one nomination being received, that nominee's position as squash captain will be endorsed by the squash section members at the EGM
- 8. In the event of more than one nomination being received, an election will be held using a combination of Survey Monkey and postal voting details will be provided at the same time as the announcement of the nominees. The voting will be concluded just prior to the EGM and the winning candidate will be endorsed by the squash section members at the EGM

Important note re email communication/voting – the WBC admin team hold a database of squash members along with an email address. In the event of an election using Survey Monkey, it is this email address that will be used. For most people, this will be the same as the email address used in the MyCourt booking system. If you have received this notification via MyCourts but not received any notification from the admin team using Mail Chimp, please contact them at admin@warwickboatclub.co.uk to ensure you get a vote.